
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

Date: May 27, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Budget Update 
 

I would like to continue the conversation with the Board of Education regarding the 
2019-2020 and 2020-2021 budgets that we last discussed at the Study Session on 
May 26, 2020.  I plan to update the Board on our continued budget progress and 
share the most current information we have gathered since we last met.  I will 
present the Board with a recommended final budget amendment for the 2019-2020 
school year that includes adjustments to both the revenue and expenditure side.  I 
will also present a recommendation for a proposed budget for the 2020-2021 school 
year and seek the Board’s feedback and recommendations on how to proceed. 
 
Please add this item to the agenda. Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 


